
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
At The Suthers School we pride ourselves with offering a broad and inclusive enrichment programme 
for all students which provides them with enriching opportunities and supports them to develop key 
skills and attributes linked to our TORCH ethos.  
 
What enrichment activities are included? 
Attached you will find the enrichment timetable for your child’s year group. There is a wide range of 
enrichment opportunities in all subject areas and hopefully something your child is keen to get 
involved in.  
 
When will the enrichment provision run? 
All enrichment provision will run from Monday 8th September until Friday 17th October.  Enrichment 
activities will not run on Tuesday 30th September due to the scheduled Y7 Meet the tutor event.  
 
How do I sign my child up to an enrichment activity? 
All sessions, except for Boxing Club and Cooking club, will run with an ‘open door’ policy. This means 
there are no requirements for parents/students to sign up on MCAS before the session. This will mean 
students are free to turn up to any club on any day.  
 
The exception to this rule will be Boxing Club and Cooking Club. Both clubs require parents/students 
to sign up on MCAS due to there being limited spaces. The MCAS sign-up opportunity will open 
Wednesday 3rd September at 5pm and will close at 9am on Monday 8th September. 
 
What time will enrichment activities run?  
Clubs will run from 2.45pm to 3.45pm.  
 
Are there buses available? 
The only bus available is on a Wednesday. For all other clubs, your child will need to be collected 
from school or make their own way home.  
 
Kind regards,  
Miss A Hall  
Associate School Leader 
 


